TowN OF WEST SENECA

TOWN SUPERVISOR
SHEILA M. MEEGAN

TowN COUNCIL
EUGENE P. HART

MATTHEW D. ENGLISH
WIiLLIAM P. HANLEY, JRr.

SUPERINTENDENT OF
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

To: Honorable Town Board Members
From: Matthew D. English

Re: Purchase of Ferris 61” mower

June 7, 2019
Dear Honorable Board Members:

Please authorize the Highway Superintendent to purchase a new Ferris mower in the amount of
$10,577.00 for the Buildings & Grounds Dept. This pricing is based on state contract #529-17
vendor ID# 3092. Funds are available in line 001.7110.0200.

Matthew D. English

Superintendent of Highways
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